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Golden Sierra Workforce Development Board
Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act
Local Plan 2 year modification


The Golden Sierra Workforce Development Board (GSWDB) will be submitting a Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act Local Plan 2 year modification to the California Workforce Development Board no later than March 15, 2019, as required under the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act.

In accordance with State Planning Guidance, Golden Sierra Job Training Agency(GSJTA) ), grant recipient and administrative entity for Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) funds allocated to Alpine, El Dorado and Placer counties, has completed the Local Plan 2 year modification.  This Local Plan modification is available for review during a required 30 day public comment period.

The draft plan in accessible format can be found at the Golden Sierra’s website www.goldensierra.com/wdb/, or one of the following locations:

115 Ascot Dr., Suite 100 & 140, Roseville, CA 95661
3047 Briw Rd., Placerville, CA 95667 

All comments or questions regarding the Local Plan must be submitted in writing to Golden Sierra Job Training Agency at 115 Ascot Drive, Suite 140, Roseville, CA 95661 or email to info@goldensierra.com no later than 5:00pm February 18, 2019.


